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1 August 2023 

 

Proposed Night Works 
Tamworth Street Subsoil Drainage Works 

(Sterling Street to Fitzroy Street) 
 

Council wishes to advise residents and local businesses of Tamworth Street that subsoil drainage 
works are programmed for commencement on Monday, 14 August 2023, weather permitting. 
 
These works are aimed at improving pavement drainage, which will in turn enable Council to 
undertake essential road reconstruction works of Tamworth Street at a later date. At this stage 
Council anticipates that the subsoil drainage works will take approximately two weeks to complete, 
weather permitting. 
 
Please note that to minimize disruptions to residents and businesses along the road, Council wishes 
to undertake these works as NIGHT WORK from 6.00 pm in the evening to 4.00 am in the morning. 
The works will be conducted in four sequential stages until the job is finished, with the aim of 
minimizing disruptions to roadway, footpath, and pedestrian access, and to ensure that the road can 
be reopened the following day. 
 
During each work shift, travel lane closures will be required. These travel lanes will be re-opened to 
traffic at the conclusion of the shifts. These travel lane closures will be required progressively at 
Tamworth Street, Jubilee Street and Sterling Street. 
 
Council also wishes to notify residents that there will be some noise associated with these works, 
however, Council will endeavour to minimise the disturbance to residents. Council acknowledges the 
inconvenience these works may cause and thank you for your continued understanding during these 
infrastructure improvement works. 
 
If you have any further concerns please contact Council’s Project Engineer, Umesh Khatri, during 
normal office hours, on 02 6801 4000. 
 
 
 
Umesh Khatri 
Project Engineer 

Courtesy Notice 
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